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Dear Co-chairs McLean and Fredrick, Co-vice-chairs Boshart Davis and Boquist, and 

committee members, 

 

My name is Roger Warren and I live in Portland. I am 75 and have lived in the same 

Portland home for 45 years. 

 

I support the building of the bridge but oppose the -2 amendment to HB 2098.  I 

would support.a future amendment (like the -3) that is aligned with the right-sized 

bridge, right now.  It is important to me to limit freeway expansions.  I prefer smaller 

bridge designs that are less polluting and financially responsible. 

 

Thank you for working on this difficult project.  I know you will make decisions that will 

benefit your grandchildren. 


